
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

FROM WEDNESDAY 14TH APRIL 

We will be open Wednesday – Sunday each week, as well as Monday 3 rd May  
(Bank Holiday) 

OUTDOOR DINING  

Our Spring Garden tipi is open for covered outdoor drinks and dining. 

Guests can meet outside in groups of up to 6 people from different households. A 
maximum of 2 households can meet to form a group of a bigger size.  

We recommend booking in advance, as tables are extremely popular. 

Indoor dining is not permitted during this period.  

 

 

FROM WEDNESDAY 19TH MAY 
(SUBJECT TO GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES) 

 
We will be open Wednesday – Sunday each week, as well as Monday 31 st May  
(Bank Holiday) 

INDOOR DINING  

Our inside areas will be open for drinks and dining. 

Tables are available to book now. 

Guests can meet in groups of up to 6 people from different households. A maximum of 2 
households can meet to form a group of a bigger size.  



 

 

OUTDOOR DINING 

 
Our Spring Garden tipi will be open for drinks and dining  

Guests can meet in groups of up to 30 people.  

Tables are available to book now 

 

OVERNIGHT STAYS 

All of our rooms will re-open Wednesday – Sunday. We will be serving breakfast. 

 

 

FROM MONDAY 21ST JUNE 

Hopefully all restrictions will be lifted and we will be able to return to normality.  

 

 

 

 

 


